
  

 

 
  

 

 

 
THE ENERGY SECTOR IS NOT FOR GUYS ONLY!  

 CALL FOR APPLICATIONS 
DEADLINE: 3 June, 2019 

 
Be part of shaping the future! 

Start your carrier in the energy sector! 
Join WONY’s mentoring program and we will help you get acquainted with this exciting sector and 

assist you to improve your job opportunities. 
 
Are you of the view that the energy sector is for guys only? Are you afraid that only men can get a 
meaningful job in this sector? Do you think this sector only offers opportunities if you have a degree 
in engineering? We do not think so. Women in Energy Association (www.womeninenergy.eu) is here 
to bust these myths.  
 
Our Association aims to increase the publicity and visibility of all the exciting, but not really well known 
jobs that this priority sector of the economy might offer to the young generation of female specialists. 
Our members have joined forces to support each other and the young generation of female university 
leavers in order to improve the number of female employees and their carrier opportunities in the 
energy sector.   
 
If you are studying engineering, law or economics and you have completed at least 2 semesters, apply 
for the autumn 2019 / spring 2020 semester mentoring programme by Women in Energy Association. 
Mentors with extensive and diverse experience in the energy sector will help you to  

1. learn about your carrier opportunities   
2. have a taste of what it feels like to work in this sector through your personal mentor, 
3. take part in networking events  
4. develop your skills and competencies essential at the job market and carrier development 
5. benefit from personal consultation by our members active in various segments of the energy 

sector.  
 
We do count on applicants to be able to take part in all the activities the programme offer, but 
occasionally we can also provide online consultation. Please only apply if you can dedicate at least 40 
hours in the two semesters to participate in the programme activities.  
 
Please send your English language application on the form available on our website 
www.womeninenergy.eu by 3 June 2019. Should you have any question, please contact Bernadett 
Fórizs at Bernadett.forizs@whitepaperconsulting.hu email address. We will notify all the winning 
candidates by 1 July 2019. 
 
 

Andrea PÁNCZÉL 
Chair 
Women in Energy Association 

www.womeninenergy.eu 

http://www.womeninenergy.eu/

